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Since this week was quite busy, we couldn't achieve a significant progress in the

project. Generally we focused on the design report.

We had a meeting to determine the basic concepts of the initial design report.
During the meeting, we worked on several diagrams and prepared a preliminary user
interface. We had difficulty in expressing the “Feedback Mechanism” as a DFD, thus we

realized that we needed some help at this point.

Additionally, we continued developing the prototype. We searched for an
algorithm to reorder TCP packets, and found out that we could make use of the libnet and
libnids libraries for this purpose. However, since these are linux specific libraries, we
couldn't compile them on a Windows system. Thus we are still looking for alternative

solutions.
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